Wolston Park Veterans Golf Club

Club Announcement

At the December 2022 Vets Committee meeting, a **three-month trial** was suggested to broaden the tee off times for our Wednesday Vets Competition. **For example:** A Vet player may tee off any time on Wednesday morning as long as another WPGC member was playing in that group to score their card. This would also allow other Veterans to play who had previously found it difficult to tee off before 7:30, due to work or other personal reasons. Members of the public could also potentially fill a vacant time block.

This trial will run through the months from January 2023 to March 2023. As I mentioned this is a three-month trial and the results will be discussed by the Pro Shop & Committee to determine whether this initiative is a benefit for all.

Remember 'nearest the pins' are only for the players playing in the Veterans Group Competition.

Also a quick reminder to pay your annual Veterans Group contribution fee of \$10.00 at ProShop on Wednesday if you have not already done so. The fee goes towards the Xmas Ambrose game, lunch and other events/awards etc.

Andrew Robertson
Secretary
WPGC Veterans Committee